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April 15, 2021
Dear Parents,

The kids worked very, very hard this last week before SAT’s.  We are ready!   
After next week, we will be back to our normal routine.  We have completed our space unit and will have a test on Tuesday, the week after SAT’s.  I’m sending a study sheet and a booklet home in folders to help prepare for the test. 

After SAT week we will begin a butterfly and insect unit in science.  We have been discussing what a mystery is and what you need to do to solve a mystery.  I let the kids look through a series of mystery books I keep in our room.  Next week I’m going to serve the kids a mystery snack.  They will pick from a list like flying saucers and ants.  They won’t know what they ordered until they are served.   Please send in the item written in red at the top of your newsletter.  If you would, please send the item you supply in a bag so the kids won’t know what we’re having for our special  snack.  Please send everything in by Tuesday so I’ll be sure we have what we need.                                                                                                                  

Our final book report will be assigned  soon.
Next Friday, I will be giving the kids the Otis Lennon test after chapel.  It is an abilities test comprised mostly of puzzles and reasoning questions. It is administered in 1st, 3rd, 5th and 7th grades. The SATs are an annual academic achievement test (Stanford Achievement Test).

Reminders:

Please be reading for Read ‘n Quiz 
Progress reports go home next Thursday, April 22nd
Homework:
Be prepared each day to take our SATs- plenty of sleep each night and a good, hardy breakfast each morning are important!  Please pray for us each morning.
NO homework or tests next week

